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March 12, 2020 

 

 

 

Chairman Sam Randazzo 

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio  43215 

 

Re: Case Number 20-145-EL-BTA 

 In the Matter of the Application for Amendment of AEP Ohio 

 Transmission Company, Inc. for a Certificate of Environmental 

 Compatibility and Public Need for Amendment to Buckley Road-

 Fremont Center 138kV Transmission Line Project #2 

 Notification of Supplemental Information 

  

 

Dear Chairman Randazzo, 

 

Based on coordination with Staff, AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. (the 

“Company”) hereby submits the Ohio State Historic Preservations Office 

concurrence letter for the above-referenced project.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Tanner S. Wolffram  

Christen M. Blend (0086881), Counsel of Record 

Tanner S. Wolffram (0097789) 

 

Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc.   

 

cc: Jon Pawley, OPSB Staff 

Tanner S. Wolffram 
Christen M. Blend 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-2914 (P) 
(614) 716-1915 (P) 
tswolffram@aep.com 
cmblend@aep.com  
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This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 
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Summary: Notice Notice of supplemental information for the Amendment to Buckley Road-
Fremont Center 138kV Transmission Line Project #2  electronically filed by Tanner  Wolffram
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